
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

It is with great sadness we announce the passing of brother Julio Rosaly. Julio was a 25-year 
member of Local 157. Julio was 48 years old. He left behind a 9-year-old son, and a now 
widowed wife. 

Since we are not able to gather and pass the hat around at this time, a GoFundMe for Julio’s 
family is listed below. If you wish to make a donation on your own accord to help his family 
through these tough times, please do so below. 

https://www.gofundme.com/f/in-loving-memory-of-julio-
rosaly?utm_source=customer&utm_medium=more&utm_campaign=p_cf+share-flow-1 
 
Thank you and be safe. 
 
 
Fraternally, 
 
The Local 157 Executive Board 


